
THE LESSER HALL 
– A REVITALISED 
COMMUNITY 
FACILITY
Renovations have commenced on the well-used 
community facility at Cottesloe Civic Centre, 
the Lesser Hall.  This project will see the 
historic building restored and refurbished while 
recognising its signifcant historic value.

The refurbishment includes repairing and 
reinforcing the original building structure and a 
major internal upgrade which will provide a new 
modern kitchen, new foor coverings and new 
toilet facilities. 

Once refurbished, the hall will be the perfect 
space to hold community meetings, training 
and small events. Subject to weather, it is 
anticipated that the Lesser Hall will be available 
in the early months of 2017.

STRATEGIC 
COMMUNITY PLAN 
Additional strategies for the Town of Cottesloe 
Strategic Community Plan have been endorsed 
by Council, and will be included in the overall 
plan. The strategies include litter reduction, 
tree protection and a review of lighting in public 
areas. We thank our community for their valued 
input. The adopted Plan can be viewed on the 
Town’s website at www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au.

HERITAGE GRANTS 
PROGRAM  
The Heritage Council’s annual Heritage 
Grants Program ofers assistance to private 
owners of State Registered heritage places 
for conservation works or conservation 
management plans. The Grants Program is 
now open and applications can be made until 
Friday, 29 July 2016. 

Application forms are available from the State 
Heritage Ofce on 6552 4117 or grants@
stateheritage.wa.gov.au.

Grants of up to $100,000 are available and 
owners are required to match funds. For more 
information visit www.stateheritage.wa.gov.au.

2016/17 BUDGET ADOPTED
The 2016/17 Town of Cottesloe budget has been adopted. The budget sets out how funds will be 
allocated to projects over the coming fnancial year and contains a number of major capital works 
projects that will provide many benefts to the community including; 

• renovation and upgrade of the Lesser Hall at Cottesloe Civic Centre;
• commencement of Cottesloe Foreshore Redevelopment Plan;
• redevelopment of Station Street;
• refurbishment of limestone walls at Cottesloe Beach foreshore;
•  ongoing replacement and upgrading of footpaths and construction of new ones; and
• upgrades to beach foreshore paths.

The Town of Cottesloe welcomes community feedback so please don’t hesitate to contact the 
Mayor, your Ward Councillor or senior staf to discuss any aspect of the 2016/17 Budget. The 
2016/17 Town of Cottesloe Budget can be viewed online at www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au. Copies are 
available from the Town’s administration centre for $22. 

MUSIC FOR PLEASURE
The annual Music for Pleasure Concert Series 
is in full swing! The concerts feature music 
ranging from classical, jazz, contemporary, 
opera, chamber music and more. 

Concerts run every Sunday until 28 August 
and are held in the beautiful War Memorial 

Hall at Cottesloe Civic Centre from 3 to 5pm. 
Afternoon tea is included in the ticket price.

Performance details and how to book are 
below, with further details available on our 
website at www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au.

COUNCIL 
MEETINGS
Council briefng sessions are held on the 
third Tuesday of the month at 6pm and 
Council meetings are held on the fourth 
Tuesday of the month at 7pm at Cottesloe 
Civic Centre, 109 Broome Street, Cottesloe. 
Agendas are available at the Civic Centre or 
on our website. 

The next briefng session is on Tuesday,  
19 July and the next meeting is on Tuesday, 
26 July. 

PIONEER’S DAY CELEBRATION
The Town’s annual afternoon tea to commemorate 
the founders of Cottesloe, as part of our State’s 
celebrations for WA Day, was held last month at 
the Civic Centre’s War Memorial Town Hall.

Part of this year’s activities involved hearing 

from professional historian, museum curator and 
researcher, Dr. Sue Graham-Taylor AM who was 
guest speaker for the event.

On the day, thirteen Cottesloe residents made 
their pledges as Australian Citizens. 

Thank you to everyone who came along and 
enjoyed the afternoon. 

To keep your contact details current for the 
2017 event, phone 9285 5080 or email  
cdo@cottesloe.wa.gov.au.
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New citizens with Mayor Jo Dawkins on Pioneer’s Day.

Date Performer Bookings:

17 July Avenue 3 – Jazz with a classical twist 0415 449 894

24 July Rush Hour Big Band – Swing, jazz, rock, latin and blues 0451 458 533

31 July Tuxedo Junction and Perth Male Voice Choir – Choristers singing  in four-part harmony 0409 296 939 or 0407 380 210

7 August Allegri Chamber Orchestra 0402 205 449

14 August Charlie-Moon Meader – Jazz standards and RnB 0433 653 219

21 August Jay Weston – Opera and The Big O (Roy Orbison tribute) 0402 149 887

28 August The Real Sing – A Cappella choir 0439 955 656

Charlie-Moon Meader will perform for Music for Pleasure.

http://www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au
mailto:grants@stateheritage.wa.gov.au
mailto:grants@stateheritage.wa.gov.au
http://www.stateheritage.wa.gov.au
http://www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au/
http://www.cottesloe.wa.gov.au
mailto:cdo@cottesloe.wa.gov.au

